THE WEEK AHEAD

7, FERRIS FALCONS _ June 24-27

~ THANK YOU!

Ferris staff would like to thank all of our Ferris families
for a wonderful school year.
We wish everyone a fun and safe summerllll

Happy Summer Holidays!
See you on September 3rd
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Richmond Secondary is hosting a celeb
the musical talents of Richmond Se
feeder school W. D. Ferris Elementary.
also to showcase 1 %z years of the Miya
the first Pocket Forest in Western Cana
and Ferris Students planted and con




